
From: Rosario, Diana 
Sent: Tuesday, October 02, 2012 12:42 PM 
To: Berlin, Steve 
Cc: Jones-Lewis, Darlene; Welch, Jennifer; Roberson, Baronica 
Subject: Verizon Wireless Donation 

Hi Steve, 
  
The Department of Family and Support Services (DFSS) applied and was awarded participation in the 
Verizon Wireless’ HopeLine Program.  Through its HopeLine program, Verizon Wireless donates wireless 
equipment and airtime to agencies and organizations that assist victims of domestic violence.   DFSS 
administers the City of Chicago Domestic Violence Help Line, Services to Victims of Domestic Violence 
program, the Safe Havens: Supervised and Safe Exchange Program, and other programs specifically 
designed to respond to domestic violence victims.   
  
DFSS will accept on behalf of the City of Chicago 30 to 40 cell phones donated by Verizon Wireless.  The 
devices will be used by victims of domestic violence and for official City purposes.      
  
Should you have any questions do not hesitate to contact Deputy Commissioner Jennifer Welch at 6-
7448 or by e-mail.   
  
Thank you, 
Diana Rosario 
Attorney 
Department of Family and Support Services 
 


